
W/C 22.06.20 
 
Music 
 
For music this week we are going to learn a song with Nigel and Suki about the sea. We are 
going to think about the tempo of the song, recognising when it gets faster or slower. 
 
Nigel and Sukiyaki also have an activity for you to try. It asks for you to do it in groups. 
Perhaps you have brothers or sisters, or a grown-up, who might like to join in with you. I’ve 
tried this activity on my own, doing both parts, and that works too. 
 
There is a listening activity for you to try at the end. While you listen to the sounds think 
about the different things that you can hear. Can you hear the sea? Can you hear children 
playing? What sounds can you hear that are fast, or slow? Are there other sounds that you 
might hear when you visit the seaside? 
 
Please follow this link for our music lesson https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-
radio/music-ks1-sun-sea-song-1-the-big-ship-sails-on-the-ally-ally-oh/zb7spg8  
 
Here are the lyrics for the song that you will be learning 
 

 
 
 


